
 

Communication Card 
February 2, 2025 

Please fill out the information below and place this card in 
the offering or in the drop box on the table in the foyer. 
Thanks! 
 
Name(s)__________________________ 

___ Member / Regular Attender 
___ Guest 

Address__________________________ 
City _____________________________ 
State __________  Zip ______________ 
Cell phone (____) __________________ 
Email ____________________________ 
 
I would like to: 
___ talk with a pastor 
___ have someone from LCF stop by to visit me so that I 
can learn more about London Christian Fellowship 
___ participate in a small group 
___ become a member of this church 
___ be baptized 
___ other:  _____________________________________ 
______________________________________________ 
 
*Prayer request: 
______________________________________________
______________________________________________
______________________________________________
______________________________________________
______________________________________________
______________________________________________ 
 
___ I would like for the above prayer request to be 
confidential and shared with only the LCF elders. 
 
Please remember to include your name when you leave a 
comment, question, prayer request, etc. 
 

*You can also text your prayer request to: 
740-490-2121 

Announcements 
 
Do you know who traveled across the world and joined our community fifteen years 
ago? Read about their adventures, remember a fun event from last year, and more in 
the February LCF Connection. The LCF Connection is available in the foyer, as a 
PDF via email, or digitally on LCF’s website. 
 
New Life Church in Los Angeles, CA, joined the Rosedale Network of Churches last 
year. Pastor Benji Beiler is helping to coordinate some disaster relief work in the 
area and sent out a letter to all the Rosedale Network churches with more 
information. The letter is posted on the bulletin board by the mailboxes. You can 
donate to the cause by visiting http://rosedalenetwork.org, clicking Donate at the 
top of the page, and selecting LA Fire Relief in the drop down menu. 
 
Food and Conversation will be held at the home of Steve and Phyllis Swartz this 
Monday, February 3rd, at 6 pm. Message Steve to confirm your attendance or just 
show up! 
 
DNA is getting ready for a super cool, family-friendly fundraiser on Saturday, 
February 22nd: Coldest Night of the Year! This will be an evening 2K/5K with a 
warm meal following. Please visit https://cnoy.com/location/plaincity for more 
information and to sign up! 
 
Fairlawn Mennonite Church in Apple Creek is inviting anyone interested to attend a 
one-day Family Discipleship Conference on Saturday, March 15th from 9-4. The 
target audience is parents with children ages 0-18, but many others may also find the 
conference helpful. Registration is open until March 3rd. You can find more 
information as it becomes available at https://www.fmcapplecreek.com/events. 
 
Rosedale Network’s annual BOOST Retreat for business owners will be held at 
Eden Resort in Lancaster, PA, March 20-22, 2025. Guest speakers Peter Greer, 
Dave Musser, and Lyn Byler will focus on the theme of Navigating Change in Your 
Business. Special features will include tours of local businesses and a Sight & Sound 
showing of Noah. For more info and to register for this event, please visit 
https://rosedalenetwork.org/rosedale-network-events/boost-retreat/. 
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London Christian Fellowship 
seeks to develop authentic and passionate followers of Christ. 
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Welcome 
to London Christian Fellowship 

 
Welcome and Call to Worship:  Jeremy Hisey 
Worship in Song:  Joel Swain 
Worship in Giving:  Abraham Ndungu 
Scripture:  Psalm 37:1-11 read by Zach Freer 
Message:  Rob Swartz 

Title:  Blessed Are The Meek 
Text:  Matthew 5:5 

Closing and Benediction:  Jeremy Hisey 
 
 
Today: 
Ushers:  Rob Devlin (safety), Grace Raber 
Greeters:  Dale & Sharon Headings 
Coffee:  Lisa Miller, Audrey Maust 
Nursery:  Mandy Hisey, Ella Hostetler 
 
Next Week: 
Moderator:  Pam Stanforth 
Scripture Reader:  Angie Stukey 
Worship:  Keith Scheffel 
Sermon:  Rob Swartz 
Ushers:  Dean (safety), Tim Shay 
Greeters:  Russ & Sandy Hauge 
Coffee:  Rob Devlin, Ray Raber 
Nursery:  Harmony Devlin, Micah Baker 
 
Childcare is available in the nursery during the morning service for children two years 
old and under. If you have questions, contact Harmony Devlin. 
 
Winter Sunday School classes for children: 

●​ Preschool (ages 3-4) - taught by Lucy Elfrink in the preschool room 
●​ Early Elementary (grades K-1) - taught by EJ Jenkins in room 101 
●​ Elementary (grades 2-4) - taught by Gideon Eichorn in room 102 
●​ Middle School (grades 5-8) - taught by Becky Hostetler in room 103 

If you have a praise or prayer request, you are welcome to share it with our LCF 
family on BAND or text it to 740-490-2121. If you would like to meet with others to 
pray and/or be prayed for, we invite you to join us on Sunday mornings from 
10-10:15 in the pastor’s office and on Wednesday evenings from 7-7:30 via Zoom. 
 
We offer various ways for you to give. Checks and cash can be collected during the 
Sunday morning offering, placed in the drop box in the foyer, or mailed to the church. 
Electronic donations can be made online at lcfweb.org, via the “Church Center App,” 
or by texting the amount to 84321. 
 
Contact us - We welcome the opportunity to connect with you. Please feel free to 
talk with any of the pastors or elders. (Their contact info is in our online directory.) 
Call or text the church at 740-490-2121, email secretary@lcfweb.org, or visit 
lcfweb.org. For tech/livestream issues, text 740-490-2828. 
 
LCF’s youth group, C4, meets here at the church each Sunday evening from 6-8 
pm. Everyone in grades 8-12 is invited. For more info, contact Mike or Karen Baker. 
 
 
Upcoming Events: 
This Monday, February 3rd:  Food and Conversation 

Information for our Guests 
 

Welcome! 
We’re glad that you’re here to worship with us today. We 
hope that you will feel right at home. We pray that God 
will speak to your heart through the music and the 
message. 
 

Worship Time 
During our music/singing time, feel free to sing along or 
just listen. If you have a prayer request that you would 
like to share, you can note it on the other side of this and 
place it in the offering. Or you can text it to 740-490-2121. 
 

Offering 
We trust that God will meet our financial needs through 
those who call LCF their church home. If you are a guest, 
please do not feel obligated to give financially. 
 

Children’s Ministry 
Children are a very special part of who we are as a 
church. There is child care available in the nursery the 
entire morning for children from birth through 2 years. 
Sunday School is available for preschool through 8th 
grade. 
 

Let’s Get Acquainted 
We would love to get to know you better! Our desire is to 
help you grow in your walk with God. The information you 
provide to us on the other side of this tear-off card will 
help us know how we can serve you better. Please take 
time to fill it out and place it in the offering or in the drop 
box in the foyer. 
 
Be sure to stop by the guest information table in the foyer 
to pick up a welcome booklet, pen, and/or brochures. You 
will also find Bibles available there. If you need a Bible, 
please take one. If you have any questions, don’t hesitate 
to ask. 

 

https://lcfweb.churchcenter.com/giving
http://www.lcfweb.org

